- - s e YD A2YISIUN N , Dept. of Planning and Urban Development
Mark B. Adelson X Jj Joseph E. Gray, Jr.
Director : & Director
P. Samuel Hoffses W

Bunding nspectr CITY OF PORTLAND

June 19, 2000

Pete Pelletier

Allied/Cook Construction Corp.
PO Box 1396 :

Portland, ME 04104

RE: 468 Fore St., Portland, ME
Dear Sir:

I am in receipt of your building permit applicant for the proposed Harbor Plaza Hotel at 468 Fore Street,
but because of missing information I am unable to complete my review.

I have enclosed three sheets of requirements that I will need, plus I will require all information on the
existing foundation, seismic loads, special inspection, and State Fire Marshal’s approval.

Please submit this information as soon as possible and your application will be processed.
If you should have any questions please call me at §74-8704.

Sincerely,

P. Samuel Hoffses
Building Inspector
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